June 1, 2020

To whom it may concern:

- Re: Boat lift request for Birch Pointe Condominium slip #1.

The Board of Directors of Birch Pointe supports the request to install a boat
lift on Slip #1 (southernmost) at 301 N Birch Rd Ft Lauderdale 33304.

Of our six slips, this is the most optimal for a lift due to the location of our
pool and its deck (northernmost).

Tyler Chappell of The Chappell Group will be representing us on this matter.
Respectfully,

Michael Kelly % é /

’ President
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